
PREFACE

The response to Head Office Circular No. 2809 
has made it possible to formulate this pamphlet con­
taining extracts from interesting letters received from 
members of the staff of the Bank undertaking mili­
tary duty. The matter has been prefaced by a 
complete list to date of officers who have taken up 
military duty and information regarding casualities. 
Further pamphlets will be issued from time to time 
as long as the supply of suitable material is main­
tained. All information on the subject should be 
conveyed through the official correspondence as 
heretofore.
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